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Raszka Shelley

From: Rebecca Eigel <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 8:26 AM
To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: HB 3058 and SB 853

Dear Chair Clem, 
 
HB 3058 and SB 853 open the door to the legislators making pesticide use decisions. Are they farmers and know the 
benefits of these pesticides? Why are legislators trying to make life harder on Oregonians? Who are they getting their 
information from? Are their informants knowledgeable as they make these bills?  
 
What is going on in the legislator this year? This year has some horrible bills. It looks to me like the legislator and 
governor are making the state of Oregon unsustainable. If the legislator keeps making bills to ship jobs out of the state, 
costing farmers and ranchers more money, then where will the the jobs be? It seems like the Oregon government will 
have all of the employees and no one to pay them, because the tax payers will leave the state. Which means no more 
money. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Eigel 
33101 Conser Pl 
Tangent, OR 97389 
eigelr@yahoo.com 
 


